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Comments: Dear Forestry,

It doesn't seem necessary to invade the pristine area where the structure is located. It's not a well used area for

hiking; indeed, only in 1912 was there any interest in that specific area.

It would be quite the invasion to bring helicopters, loud machines, the introduction of inorganic foreign materials,

impure water, and human activity into the fairly untouched location of the hut. It would disrupt wildlife and plant

life. It's just not something that is necessary-the effects would be felt far and wide by all living things in the area. I

imagine it would also cost a fair amount, which would be better spent protecting the area and it's inhabitants.

Thank you very much for reading…please preserve  these natural areas…in their natural state!      

                                                             Sincerely, Jan Fogel


